
Sent: Friday, February 16, 2024 2:41 PM 

 

Dear Mayor Senkevech: 
  

Thank you for your correspondence regarding the proposed air quality permit to the Texas 

Commission of Environmental Quality (TCEQ for a rock crusher facility near Quinlan, TX 

(application number 174388).   
  
On December 8, 2023, I issued a letter to TCEQ to request a public meeting on this air quality permit 

in order for TCEQ and the applicant to hear the public concerns directly.  TCEQ distributed the 

notice for the public meeting on February 15, 2024 for a meeting to be held on March 21, 2024.  By 

granting my request to hold a public meeting, the official public comment period for the permit will 

remain open through March 21, 2024.  Here are the meeting details: 
  

Thursday, March 21, 2024 at 7:00 PM 
Ford High School Auditorium 
10064 State Highway Spur 264 

Quinlan, Texas 75474 
  
I have heard and do understand your neighborhood and community concerns on how this facility will 

impact the quality of life in your neighborhood from a combination of potential air quality emissions, 

additional traffic, and noise.  My staff and I have talked to many individuals and reviewed your 

comments and concerns.  I issued a letter to TCEQ in opposition to the permit application on 

February 16, 2024 to reflect your community concerns.  I am proud to stand with you on this 

important issue.    
  
Thank you again for your participation in this process and for better equipping me as your State 

Senator to listen, learn, and lead on the things that matter to you in Texas government. 
  
Blessings, 
  

 
  
Angela S. Paxton 
Texas State Senator 
 


